
 
February 1, 2024 

 
Cohort 5 Letter #2 
 
Dear CARLI Counts Cohort 5 Team Participants, Mentors, and Project Staff: 
 
We are very excited that you are coming to Champaign for CARLI Counts! Please read the following information 
carefully. 
 
To do 
 
For our arrival day dinner on Tuesday, February 27, 2024, we are going to have an icebreaker called, “two truths and a 
lie.” Please send us two facts about yourself that most people would not know, and one statement that is fictitious. Here’s 
an example of an untrue statement: “I used to have a chimpanzee as a pet.” (I didn’t, but that would have been 
interesting!). Please complete this very quick form by February 15 so that we can collect your “two truths and a 
lie.” https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5CG87BX 
 
 
On February 27, 5 p.m., we will meet at: 
 
Riggs Beer Company 
1901 S. High Cross Rd. 
Urbana, IL 61802 
https://www.riggsbeer.com/ 
 
There is plenty of free parking available. 
 
 
Photos 
 
Smile! We will take individual and team photos at Riggs upon your arrival on February 27.  
 
 
Cohort 5 Dates  
 
The program begins with team meetings and a welcome dinner on the two arrival days, 2/27/24 and 8/6/24. Session One’s 
program will conclude on February 29 at 2 p.m. 
 

 
Other Cohort 5 dates: 

• CARLI Annual Meeting, October 22, 2024, at the I Hotel in Champaign. 
• CARLI Counts two-hour webinars (9-11 a.m. CT): 

2024: April 10, May 8, June 12, September 11, October 9, December 11 
2025: January 8, February 12 

• Team meetings to be scheduled by your team mentor 

Cohort 5, Session One Cohort 5, Session Two 
Arrival day 

Tuesday 
Program day one 

Wednesday 
Program day two 

Thursday 
Arrival day 

Tuesday 
Program day one 

Wednesday 
Program day two 

Thursday 
2/27/2024 2/28/2024 2/29/2024 8/6/2024 8/7/2024 8/8/2024 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5CG87BX
https://www.riggsbeer.com/


 
Lodging 
 
The Holiday Inn, 101 Trade Center Drive, Champaign, IL 61820, will be the hotel for lodging for both in-person sessions. 
 
Michelle Haake has made reservations. You can check in at the hotel any time after 3 p.m. You should have received 
your reservation number in a separate email from Michelle (mjhuls@uillinois.edu). If you have not received it, please let 
Michelle know.  
 
 
 
Meeting location 
 
The meeting will be held at the I Hotel, 1900 South First Street Champaign Illinois 61820. Breakfast will be served at 
the I Hotel Humanities Room for one hour, from 7:30 – 8:30 a.m.  
 
 
 
Bring with you 
If you would like, bring bundle-y layers like a sweater or jacket for the hotel. You might also like to bring a water bottle. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
That’s it for now! Thank you and let me know if you have any questions. 

Anne Craig 
CARLI Senior Director 
abcraig@uillinois.edu 

https://www.ihg.com/holidayinn/hotels/us/en/champaign/cmitc/hoteldetail
mailto:mjhuls@uillinois.edu
https://stayatthei.com/

